
SIS/CIR/2022-23/011                                                                                    18th July, 2022

Dear Parents,

Indian Museum in collaboration with DAG presents exhibition on 'March to

Freedom': Reflections on India's Independence. 

 Shri Jagdeep Dhankhar H. E the Hon'ble Governor of West Bengal has kindly

consented to inaugurate the exhibition at the Indian Museum on July 22 (3.30 PM). 

Swarnim International School is extremely privileged to have been invited to attend

this very special program. Students of classes 6-8 can attend this program. 

The school shall get over at 11 a.m. on 22nd July. Students who wish to attend the

program at the museum must reach school by 2 p.m. The school bus will leave at 2

p.m. sharp for the museum. The bus will bring children back to school and parents

can pick them up from the school campus at 7 p.m. 

We request you to kindly send a written consent in the diary tomorrow if you are

willing to send your child for the same. Your understanding and cooperation is highly

appreciated.

  
Regards

Rumjhumi Biswas

Principal


